
Executive Board Meeting - United Methodist rk>men September 26, 1990 

President 
Galatians 

AnnMarie Langford opened the 
3:25-29, followed by prayer. 

Executive Board Meeting by reading from 

Business: 

As requested at a previous meeting, she 
"living Will" which will be valid in the 

distributed 
State of 

copies of the 
North Carolina. 

fonnat for a 

Juanita Stott, president of the MRH Circle of UMW,feels the need to retire from 
her position as chairperson. AnnMarie asked for suggestions from the group as to 
how we can best help them maintain a Circle. Several suggestions were made but none 
adopted at this point. Betty Craig offered to discuss this issue with her Circle 
members and report back. 

AnnMarie asked that any members having stamps, soup labels, eye glasses, etc. 
bring them to UMWon October 1 and she will take them to the meeting in Fayetteville. 

Nancy Stark from Wesley Women Circle advised that soup will be made for sale on October 21. 
A. sign-up sheet will be distributed at the meeting on October 1 for helpers. a, also 
need quart jars. 

Church Women United in Durham has asked if their Fall meeting can be held at Duke Memorial 
on November 9, 1990, at 11:00 a.m. Approximately 70 will be in attendance. It was 
decided that we can furnish refreshments. More details will be furnished later. 

A bazaar to benefit Methodist Retirement Home residents will be held at Bethany Church 
on October 27. We are asked to furnish items, including baked goods, for this event. 
Some of the clothing in our clothes closet will be taken there for sale. 

Betty Craig was asked to review a number of possible fund raiser projects and report 
back to the group. 

Juanita Stott thanked UMWfor honoring her with the candleburning at the upcoming 
meeting in Fayetteville. 

Considerable discussion followed regarding a suitable time for UMWgeneral meetings. 
In the final analysis, this group recommended that we leave it as it is, with two 
evening meetings, namely March and September and the morning meetings on first Mondays. 
It was suggested that we ask Wesley Women to present the program at the evening meetings. 

Circles one and three are considering merger. 

Due to the problems encountered in serving luncheons for the general meetings, dis­
cussion followed as to how this can be handled. AnnMarie appointed a committee made 
up of ilice Walker, Lucille Mortland and Beulah Latta who are scheduled to report at 
the November meeting. 

Approximately 15 persons attended this meeting. 

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary 
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